
Social Media Policy 
 

OSU Career Services encourages students to refrain from releasing passwords to their social media accounts to 

prospective employers. This practice is a violation of the student's privacy and is discouraged by OSU Career Services as 

well as the National Association of Colleges and Employers. OSU Career Services strongly advises employers to refrain 

from requesting social media passwords and other questionable information. If students or employers have questions 

regarding this practice, please contact OSU Career Services at 405-744-5253 or careers@okstate.edu.  


